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U14s Girls Gaelic Football  

Girls have been training in preparation for County Blitz which will take place next Tuesday. 
They hope to progress further in the competition as they were very successful last year; 
reaching the Leinster Final. 

C. Page & K. Rafferty 

 

U18s Boys Gaelic Football  

The season is over for the year.  

P. Malone & J. Corcoran 

 
U16s Boys Gaelic Football 
 
The team have trained once a week since January to prepare for the inter-county competition. 
The team played in a round robin group of 3; with the top team advancing to the quarter 
finals. The team played against St.Olivers and St. Josephs of Drogheda. The team won both 
their groups matches in very tough winter conditions to top their group and advance to the 
quarter finals.  
 
21/01/16 Bush 1-10 St. Josephs 1-08 
27/01/16 Bush 3-7 St.Olivers 3-04 
 
The team played The Marist in the quarter finals on 25/02/16. Unfortunately were beaten by 
6 points to a very good Marist team. The team put in a very good effort all year and boys 
moving onto u18s next year will only improve the current squad as they go in search of a 
Lennon Cup after losing in this year’s final.  
 
 
U14 Boys Gaelic Football 
 
The Inter-County Competition starts this Friday in Darver with The Bush playing against St. 
Josephs Drogheda. The team have trained twice since returning after the Easter break. They 
are looking to start their campaign of on a good note with a win to set their stall out for the 
year. 
 
S. Brennan, M. Rogers & W. Carry 
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Boys Rugby 
 
1st and 2nd years students had another development session and Blitz in Drogheda on 10th 
March. It is probably the last, other than a friendly with Marist and Della Salle. 
Currently working on getting them up to speed before they are entered for a Leinster 
Competition next year. 
 
P. Hanna 
 
Girls Basketball 
No games have been scheduled since our last meeting. 
 
A. Campbell & G. Duffy 
 
 
Boys Basketball 
 
1st & 2nd Year 

Both teams had to win their last game away in Clones to progress to the semi-finals. 

However our 1st Years were narrowly beaten by 2 points and our 2nd years were well beaten.  

 
The remainder of boys basketball teams are finished for the year… however is it intended to 
start a Boy’s under 16s team next year (pending numbers) which would be a first for Bush…. 
 
P. Malone & K. O’Loughlin 

 
 
Cross Country 
No Events have taken place recently but an event has been scheduled in a few weeks’ time.  
Students currently in training for the North East Leinster Schools Track and Field 
Championships which are due to take place on Wednesday 20th and Friday 22nd of April at 
Morton Stadium in Santry. There are 10 plus students due to take part in individual events 
and 20 plus due to take part in relays. Training continues every second Monday after school. 
 
 
E. Kerr & T. Sharkey 

 
 


